William A. Shine – Great Neck South High School Guidance Office 341 Lakeville Road Great Neck, New York 11020 Telephone (516) 441-4820 Fax (516) 441-4891

January 2023

Dear Students and Parents of the Class of 2024,

The High School Guidance Staff would like to invite you to our VIRTUAL College Night on Tuesday, January 24, 2023 at 6:00 pm. Please join our Counselors and several College Admissions Representatives who will provide an overview of the essential elements of the admissions process, insight into the most critical components of your college applications, tips for staying organized and helpful strategies intended to keep you one step ahead of the process.

* We strongly encourage all Grade 11 Parents and Students to attend this invaluable evening.

Our Panel Representatives include:

- **Binghamton University** Craig Broccoli, Assistant Director/Undergraduate Admissions
- ➤ **University of Delaware** Matt Lucatamo, Admissions Counselor
- ➤ **Johns Hopkins University** Brendan Reedy, Assistant Director Undergraduate Admissions
- ➤ Marist College Kent Rinehart, Dean of Undergraduate Admissions
- ➤ University of Michigan Ann Arbor, Wesley Wright, Office of Admissions
- **Rice University** Tamara Siler, Deputy Director, Office of Admissions

Enclosed please find the schedule for this evening presentation as well as the topics that will be covered. Following the formal panel presentation, there will be a brief question and answer period. After which the colleges listed above will each host an informational session where they will be available to share information specific to their college and answer any questions regarding their respective schools.

We look forward to hosting you on Tuesday, January 24, 2023 at 6:00 pm as we are confident that you will find this information extremely valuable. Please click the link below to join the 6pm panel presentation:

https://zoom.us/j/98303855412 Webinar ID: 983 0385 5412

Sincerely,

The Guidance Department

Bal/Enc. 2023 College Night letter January